
Officer Updates 

 Brett Cutler has started with EPD.  He completed his administrative week and has 

entered field training with Officer Lamas.  

 Officer Campbell's graduation is set for May 15, 2025.  Upon successful completion he 

will begin his field training.  

  

Departmental Updates 

 Planning for the rodeo and parade are in full swing.   

 Chief Engel is participating in a nationwide pod cast addressing officer wellness.  

 EPD has teamed up with First Responder neurofeedback, a non-profit organization, that 

will provide free neurological feedback sessions for officers.   

 Neurofeedback is a non-invasive technology that provides real-time feedback on brain 

activity to promote resilience, sharpened focus,  improved reaction times, better sleep, 

and enhance emotional regulation.   

 We are getting Morrison PD equipment 

 Town of Morrison Purchases 

o Issue with the Chevy Tahoe purchased from Morrison 

 After a short trip out of Morrison, a number of critical engine lights came 

on 

 The Tahoe was returned to Morrison.  

 The Town of Morrison agreed to tow the Tahoe to Elizabeth Auto for 

examination.  

 If there are major issues with the Tahoe, the Town of Morrison said they 

will take the Tahoe back.   

 It is suspected that the problem stems from a battery issue.   

o The ATV is in good condition  

o We also received some additional equipment at no cost 

 One ballistic shield 

 Trauma kit 

 Traffic control supplies (traffic cones) 

 Body armor 

 AED 

 Two radars 

 There is the potential for more equipment at no cost to the Town of Elizabeth.  

 Sgt. Bigler and Chief Engel are now fully ABLE (Active-Bystandardship for Law 

Enforcement) certified.   



 


